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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 23, 1991 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers c. Mark Kingseed 

Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 
J. v. Stone 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the city Manager Judy Gilleland 

Mr. Haverland reviewed a proposed Resolution authorizing an 
Agreement with Altick & Corwin to act as general legal counsel 
for the City of Centerville. This legislation was added to the 
Council Meeting Agenda following this Work Session. 

Mayor Heintz brought attention to a response recently 
received from the Centerville/Washington Park District to 
council's correspondence relative to the installation of a dry 
detention basin in the Iron Horse Park. Input was requested from 
city Manager Darryl Kenning and Municipal Attorney Robert 
Farquhar to determine the City's future course of action. 

Discussion followed relative to the city's response to the 
Washington Township Board of Trustees concerning matters 
discussed during a Joint Meeting held November 25, 1991. A 
letter will be drafted by Councilmember Brooks Compton offering a 
compromise that the City not proceed with additional annexations 
for six months provided City owned property in Washington 
Township comes into the City of Centerville immediately. Council 
concurred that a time limit for response be placed on the 
Trustees. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughli n 
Clerk of Council 


